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Dear Faithful Supporter,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share both some blessings and realities 
concerning our mission to bring the Word of God to the people of Mongolia.

Firstly, we have been immensely blessed with several gifts for the ministry. Recently 
we received a generous donation from a church in Michigan: a computer that aligns 
perfectly with the specifications we were seeking for our ministry. A few weeks later, a 
man in Tennessee blessed us with a gift of $10,000 to purchase a color digital press in 
Mongolia and then while we were in a mission conference in Virginia, the church took 
up a $35,000 offering to purchase a two-color press to be used for the printing of 
Gods word in Mongolia. All these machines will serve as invaluable tools in our endeavor to provide the people 
of Mongolia with access to the complete Bible, with the Old Testament translation expected to be completed 

within the next two years. 

However, amidst these blessings, we also face the reality of needing 
additional support. In order to make the equipment operational, 
we need $15,000 to construct a suitable room and prepare it for 
the arrival of the presses. Additionally included in the amount is the 
cost of our travel to Mongolia, with our departure planned within 
the next two weeks. 

I am reaching out to humbly ask you for your assistance in 
meeting these needs. We have two churches that have committed 
$2,500 toward this need. As stated in Philippians 4:17, our desire is 
not merely to receive gifts, but to see the fruit that abounds to your 

account through the impact of this equipment in spreading the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ to the forgotten Mongolian people.

Your support, whether through financial contributions or prayers, is invaluable 
to us as we work towards this noble cause. Together, we can make a tangible 
difference in the lives of the forgotten people of Mongolia, bringing them the 
light of God’s Word.

Thank you for considering our request, and may God bless you abundantly for 
your generosity.

Your Missionaries to Mongolia,
Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow

PS    If you plan on helping with this need, please let us know as soon as possible. If you have any questions feel 
free to text or call us at 304-890-9926 or email us at Batamissioninternational@gmail.com.


